
Licensed, classified, and contracted staff. 

Law requires staff members to be informed 

of and provided an opportunity to complete 

the EVE Survey, but staff participation in 

the EVE Survey is voluntary. 

ORS 342.676 requires Public Education Providers (districts, charter 

schools, ESDs, YCEP/JDEP, Oregon School for the Deaf, and long term care 

or treatment facilities) to provide staff an opportunity to participate in 

the EVE Workforce Survey. 

Survey Window: 
February 4-

March 21, 2025 

The Eve Workforce Survey will provide school, district and state leaders with data to 

inform continuous improvement efforts focused on workplace safety, support, 

culture, and well-being. Learn More 

Pilot Survey 
Goal: 

15 minutes 

Who Should Take the Survey? 

What is required? 

Why participate in the Survey? 


